From: Toby Johnson <cadlac@hotmail.com>

**Sent:** Friday, January 22, 2010 1:58 AM

**To:** secretary < secretary@CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** 'Regulation of Retail Forex' ID#RIN 3038-AC61

David Stawick, Secretary Commodity Futures Trading Commission 1155 21st Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20581

ID#RIN 3038-AC61

Dear David,

Please do not change the margin requirements for the US Forex market as it will have an adverse affect on the Forex trading industry, primarily in the US. US Forex clients will transfer their Forex interest to international brokers. This will lead to more unemployment & revenue loss for the US economy. Thanks in advance for your reconsideration.

Hotmail: Free, trusted and rich email service. Get it now.